Dear Ann,
We met Jacci and Virgil last spring when we were looking for a home to house family members coming
for a family reunion.
Jacci was so gracious and patient with us. She walked us through all the houses available and helped us
find the perfect one.
Each home that we walked through were beautifully maintained inside and out.
Our brother’s and their families, who traveled from California, Germany and Hungary, loved the house
and the Village of Aurora.
They were also impressed with how well stocked the house was.
We have rented houses in several different locations on the East Coast of the Unites States through the
years and they commented that this was the best stocked home!
Secondly, Jacci and Virgil were extremely welcoming to us as we are new to this area and even took us
out to dinner.
Jacci has been invaluable resource of local information. She has referred painter’s and shops to us who
have proved to be very helpful.
Lastly, we first found the beauty of this area when we stayed at one of the Inns at Aurora, now more
than 10 years later we have built our forever home in King Ferry.
We believe in order to keep the Village of Aurora vibrant we need both small and large businesses.
We would be happy to answer any specific questions if you would like to contact us.
Our numbers are: 585-261-0548 (Mary)

585-261-0615 (Dan)
Thank you for taking the time to read our email, Dan and Mary Mikel



